
 

 

April 4th, 2018 

Hello All; 

My apologies, I’ve been thinking about the shoot (practicing about 4 hrs a day for 
the last 3 weeks, so watch out) and totally forgot about sending out the newsletter. 
This will be a sore point but what can I say. Sorry! Those who get this tonight via 
email, please pass on that we are on schedule. 

On March 3rd Bill Grubaugh hosted the Blanket Shoot, I was not there but I have this 
report from the Club Secretary: On March 3rd we held our blanket shoot. We had 12 shooters and 2 
watchers. Sis and Tim Cheeseman were the watchers. They couldn’t learn much from me because I only hit 2 out 
of 10 targets. Gary Bevard was top gun with Frank close behind in second. I don’t believe anyone made Hall of 
Shame. The weather was cold and colder depending on the wind, but at least it was dry. We were done in about 
3 hours and all seemed to have a good time. We picked up one new member from Port Clinton, Ohio. 

This Saturday April 7th we have our scheduled shoot and will rebuild the target racks. 
Again, sorry for the short notice. Please be there at 9:00 if you can help with the racks. 
The shoot will start at 10:00, hosted by Cliff Grubaugh, it is a grocery shoot, and should 
be beautiful weather as we are well into spring now!! (At least we can hope) 

The Pheasants Forever Fun Day is April 14th, I’ll be asking for volunteers, please consider 
helping out, let me know so I can add names to the insurance list. Thanks! 

 

Sincerely 

Mark Hazel 


